
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Milwaukee County Board Organizational Meeting, 2024-2026 Term 

RE: Statement of Interest for County Board 2nd Vice Chair 

 

Dear Supervisors,  

 

I am writing to offer my official statement of candidacy for the position of 2nd Vice-Chairwoman for the 
Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors.  

Please consider my background in leadership. I currently serve on the Intergovernmental Committee, the 
Milwaukee Public Library Board, The Milwaukee County Federated Library Board, I am an advisor for the Youth 
Commission, and I have been serving on the Greendale School Board since 2017. For the past two years, I have 
served as the Board President. I have spent the last three years serving on the Wisconsin Association of School 
Board’s (WASB) Policies and Resolutions Committee.  

I have two adult children, my daughter Allison and my son Tyler. My son is an Eagle Scout and I served as a 
leader in his troop from 2003-2020. Through my role as an Assistant Scoutmaster, I attended Woodbadge 
Training which is the highest level of leadership training in this organization. It is recognized as a top-rated 
leadership program.  

I am an educator and have been teaching for over 33 years. I currently teach in Kenosha. I am also an active 
member of the Wisconsin Education Association Council (WEAC) as well as a member of the Kenosha Education 
Association (KEA). I have been serving as a representative for our delegate assembly for several years. I have 
worked with diverse populations of adults and students throughout my career. 

In my free time, I enjoy the sport of dog mushing and am hopeful to get the entire County Board out on a dog 
sled ride at some point. This sport is fun but also demanding and requires good leadership skills too. I am 
someone who works well with others and am especially good at making sure the voice of every stakeholder is 
heard. I am a good listener and have a collaborative approach in all that I do which I feel is an especially 
important trait for someone in a leadership role. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

I see my role as 2nd Vice Chair of the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors as one in which I would support the 
Board and help ensure that the voice of all residents of Milwaukee County is heard at the Board table. I humbly 
ask for your vote for the position of 2nd Vice Chair on the Milwaukee County Board of Supervisors. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Kathleen E. Vincent 

Milwaukee County Supervisor District 11 

 


